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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 21 October 2022 

e-FILING OF INCOME TAX RETURN 2022 

FAKE e-Mail 
The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) draws the attention of the public that its name is being associated with 

correspondences (e-Mails) requesting members of the public to file their income tax return through a link included in 

the e-mail. 

MRA strongly advises taxpayers to ignore such FAKE e-MAILS and NOT to click on any link provided therein. 

For all e-filing purposes, the MRA has put in place a secured system, the Taxpayer Portal, where the taxpayer needs 

to insert his USERNAME and PASSWORD provided by the MRA. The Taxpayer Portal can only be accessed through 

the MRA Website: www.mra.mu 

The MRA is endeavouring to raise public awareness on the risks associated with such scams by providing, on its 

website, information on those scams. 

The public is also encouraged to bring to MRA’s attention any such information and suspect communication.  

Should any member of the public has any doubt about the authenticity of an email, letter or telephone communication 

purportedly from, for, or on behalf of the MRA and/or its officials, please call on 207 6000 during working hours or 

send an email to headoffice@mra.mu before taking any further action. 

http://www.mra.mu/

